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Garuda Indonesia

Dear
Trade Partners
Hong Kong
Hong Kong 26 September 2011
S GARUDA/HKGSS-2200/2011
Adjustment of Passenger Fuel Surcharge for October 2011
Unit 1 10/F
68 Yee Wo Street Dear Sir/Madam'
Causeway Bay
Hong Kong '

., Please be advised that Garuda Indonesia will adjust the passenger fuel surcharge for

el

Fax: (852) 2801 4819 international routes ex Hong Kong effective 1 October 2011 until 31 October 2011.
Please find below the detail for your reference:

1. The fuel surcharge of HKD210 is applicable per flight sector/ each coupon of GA
international flights;

2. The fuel surcharge will be effective for ticket issued or reissued on or after 1
October 2011 until 31 October 2011 (Date of Issue);

3. The fuel surcharge is applied to all passengers, regardless of class of travel or
stopover or transit and all types of fares;

4. There is no exemption or discount for any category of passenger, such as Children,
Infant, ID, AD, Frequent Flyer Programs, etc;

5. The fuel surcharge must be collected at Point of Sale, and reflected as “YQ” in the
tax box on the ticket.

For any enquiry, please contact Ms Lia Lee at 2846 4323. Thank you for your best
cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

PT Garuda Indonesi
PE ot
P.T. (Persero) Perusahaan I‘; )
\
\

Penerbangan o . .
oy Arriani Hui

Garuda Indonesin
Kanter Pusat/Head Office
Ji. Kebon Sirih No. 44

Jakarta 10110, Indonesin Sales Manager

Tel: 62-21-2311801
Telex: 43579
Alamat Kawat/Cable
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